
32, Hollybush Crescent
Willaston
Cheshire

CW5 6PP
Tel 01270 661926

                       
Email annthenan.jones@yahoo.co.uk

Dear Prospective Member,
For your information I have enclosed/attached a copy of the mandate form. The 
subscription rates were proposed and accepted at the last Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) 6th October 2014 with the recommendation that they become effective from 1st

April 2015. Additionally, it was decided at the AGM that the membership subscription
year should begin on 1st April each year.

If you wish to become a member of CANTA will you please complete the Standing 
Order form and return it to the treasurer, Mrs Wendy Johns at 39, Chatham Way, 
Haslington Crewe. She will then process it and forward it on to your bank.

You may if preferred, choose to pay your subscription by cheque which will be due on
1st April each year. Please make your cheque payable to Crewe and Nantwich 
Twinning Association (CANTA).

It is of course possible to pay in cash directly to me or the treasurer.

Should you have any query concerning this matter please contact me.

Yours faithfully

Ann Jones (Mrs) 
Secretary CANTA (Crewe & Nantwich Twinning Association)

mailto:annthenan.jones@yahoo.co.uk

